"Thank you for your great work of the Honor Flight, I happen to be the Commander of the American Legion Post here in Minocqua at this time.  I think there has been 20 veterans from our Post (or more) plus many of our area - They all say what a great job it is, even a couple of veterans who were not going to do it, came back and said it was the best thing they ever did.  And, they tell other veterans here - they got to do it!   And that is one of the reasons myself and my brother-in-law finally are putting in the paperwork.  As stated on form we would like to go together with the guardians when it is possible in the future.   Again, Thank you" 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Signed, Jim Clark
